

## M-OED-2020-084 MEMORANDUM

To

.

ALL CONCERNED

From

.

The Executive Director

Subject

PREVENTION - EXPOSURES TO PATHOGENS

Date

16 March 2020

To prevent contamination and limit exposures to pathogens, the following measures are highly expected to all healthcare providers:

- 1. Smock gowns / long sleeves should NOT be worn inside the hospital premises;
- 2. Use of scrub suits is encouraged and identification cards (ID) should be worn inside the hospital at all times;
- 3. No wearing of make up;
- 4. Hair should be kept neat and properly tied; and
- 5. Accessories should be limited to a wrist watch;

For your information and compliance.

JOÉL M. ABANILLA, M.D.

JMA/ICP/alc

cc: All Deputy Executive Directors